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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an exciting development regarding 
our school uniform. After carefully considering feedback from both students and families since the 
summer term last year, we are looking to make some positive changes to the uniform in order to 
significantly reduce cost and make it more comfortable for our students to wear. 
 
We are aware that changes to uniform can have financial implications for families, and as such, we want 
to make it clear that we will not be mandating that families of existing students purchase the new uniform 
immediately. The transition will be gradual, allowing students to wear their current uniform while 
gradually switching over to the new one. If changes are made it will become compulsory for the new Year 
7 intake starting September 2025 and roll out over time to the rest of the school. 
 
The new uniform has been designed with the needs of our students in mind, ensuring that it is both 
affordable and practical. This change comes in response to the voices of our students, who have shared 
their thoughts on how the current uniform can be improved for comfort and e ase of wear. 
 
In order to ensure that we are listening to the whole school community and beyond, we would greatly 
appreciate your feedback on the proposed changes. To facilitate this, we have created an online feedback 
form, which you can access via the link below. Your opinions are very important to us as we work together 
to implement these changes in a way that best supports both students and families.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/f4fnvhqPj8 
 
We kindly ask that you complete the feedback form by 20th March 2025. Your input will be important in 
helping us ensure the changes are positive and well-received by all.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Victoria Wells 
Vice Principal 
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